
HISPANIC
CELEBRATE

HERITAGE MONTH

VOLUNTEER
READERS NEEDED!

Wakelon Elementary is looking for Hispanic-American
community members to read aloud to students to close out
our celebration of Hispanic Heritage Month! If you would be
willing to volunteer, please fill out this google form or email

mkascencio@wcpss.net for more information.

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 15TH

Google Form Link: https://bit.ly/HHMguestreader

https://forms.gle/vHeLa6HEKdsLiF839

